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Recycling Depot no longer accepting 

Drop-Offs 
 
(Kahnawake – 11, Onerahtókha/April 2017) Kahnawà:ke Waste 
Management wishes to inform the community that the Recycling Depot 
(behind Labor Office) will be closing as the transition to the new recycling 
system takes place over the coming weeks.  
 
Effective immediately, recycling drop-offs at the Depot will no longer 
be accepted as crews will be in the process of cleaning up the area for 
the upcoming closure. 
 
Residents are asked to utilize the door to door pick-up service already 
provided and to continue to use either the small bins or clear plastic 
recycling bags (can be put in large bins) until the new collection truck 
arrives and is put into operation. 
  
The Waste Management Department appreciates your continued 
patience while the transition to the new recycle system unfolds. All 
questions regarding waste management can be directed to Holly 
McComber at (450) 632-5825. 
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